



Dear Parents and Carers,


We are delighted to announce that we will be running an After-School Tennis Club 
on Mondays in the Spring Term for Years 1&2, from 3.30-4.30pm in the Playground 
(Hall available in case of bad weather).


The term runs for 11 weeks, (Monday 6th January  - Monday 24th March) 

There are no sessions during half term holidays  

The cost is free for the term. The club is prioritised for families receiving 
universal credit. 

We will teach racket skills and the basic shots of tennis and focus on rallying skills 
and point play once ready. We will do so through fun drills and exercises. The coach 
is LTA accredited and trained with first aid and safeguarding training. We will provide 
all of the equipment. 




Email: info@highgate-tennis.co.uk


Booking link: https://highgatecltc.clubsolution.co.uk?holdnr=703     


Highgate Tennis Club


